
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

On May 21, 2022, The Altoona Curve will be hosting the Richmond 
Flying Squirrels.  As part of Mental Health Awareness Month, they’ll be 

taking the field in green pinstripe jerseys, where the pinstripes will 
contain the names of loved ones who died by suicide. The jerseys will be 

auctioned off via LiveSource.  

Presented by: Blair County Suicide Prevention Task Force, Blair County 
System of Care, and the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention 

Get your tickets now! 

 

The Curve is pre-selling  
‘Altoona Curve You Matter’ t-shirts.   
 
There will be two versions of the shirts;  
one that includes the names from the 
jerseys (with names here) and one that 
does not include the names (without 
names here).   
 
T-shirts must be pre-ordered by 
4/22/22.   
 

During the month 
of May, light your 
business, home, or 
church up green to  

Light the Way 
for Mental 

Health.  
Send a picture of your 
busines (make sure to 
include your logo or 

sign in the picture) to 
Lindsay at  

(lwagner@blairhealthchoices.org)  

by May 8th  

to be featured on the 
jumbotron at the  

May 21st Curve game. 

 

If your agency is interested in being a vendor at the game, email  

Cindy James at cjames@blairco.org. 

 

http://livesourceapp.com/
https://www.milb.com/altoona/tickets/single-game-tickets
https://altoonacurve.milbstore.com/products/altoona-curve-you-matter-shirt
https://altoonacurve.milbstore.com/products/altoona-curve-you-matter-shirt-1
https://altoonacurve.milbstore.com/products/altoona-curve-you-matter-shirt-1
mailto:lwagner@blairhealthchoices.org
mailto:cjames@blairco.org

